
Swan Hill Regional Livestock Exchange 
 

Prime Cattle Sale 2nd of July 2020 
 
Swan Hill Regional Livestock Exchanged hosted close to 1000 head at this week’s Prime Cattle 
Market.  All our major operators, processors and feeders were present and operating with 
orders to fill.  The market remained very solid to 5c/kg dearer across all grades of Cows.  Heavy 
Export types sold firm to 8c/kg stronger while Trade Cattle sold 5c/kg to 8c/kg cheaper.   
Re-stockers and Feeders were active paying to 439.6c/kg for a pen of excellent Charolais 
Steers weighing an average of 283kg or $1245/head.  Lighter stock quotations saw cheaper 
rates this week, averaging between 8c/kg and 10c/kg down on last fortnight.  Light Bulls less 
than 450kg averaged 341.6c/kg, while heavy beef bulls over 600kg averaged 267.9c/kg. 
 
Quotations: 
 
 

Cattle Class Price Range c/kg 
lw 

Top Producers 

Steer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 370 - 447.6 
439.6c/kg – M Grace – Turriff 
418.6c/kg – G Henschke – Werrimul 

Heifer Vealer 
up to 350kg 

 322.6 - 432.6 
435.6c/kg – Stratton Meadows – Speed 
425 c/kg – M Grace – Turriff 

Trade Steers 
351-500kg 

 249.6  447.6 
447.6c/kg – Dowdy Brothers – Mildura 
445c/kg – JM & ML Shean – Tempy 
444.6 c/kg – Stratton Meadows - Speed 

Trade Heifers 
351-500kg 

 231.6 - 438.6 
438.6c/kg – D & P Ross - Speed 
438.6c/kg - Dowdy Brothers – Mildura 
433.6c/kg – R Ey - Yaapeet 

Export Steers 
500kg+ 

 278 - 426.6 
423.6c/kg – Coobool Dows Pastoral - Mellool 
414.6 c/kg – R Ey – Yaapeet 
410c/kg – P & T Hatcher – Woorinen 

Export Heifers 
500+ 

 399.6 - 411.6 
411.6 c/kg – Coobool Dows Pastoral – Mellool 

Cows  212 - 329.6 

310.6c/kg – M Garner - Hay 
309.6c/kg – Interline Australia – Swan Hill 
306c/kg – MW & AS Murray – Swan Hill 
303c/kg – JM & ML Shean - Tempy 

Bulls 
701kg+ 

 264 - 284.6 
275c/kg – P Christie – Kulwin East 
264c/kg – Ravanna Pty Ltd - Warracknabeal 

 

 
Our next Prime Cattle Market will be on Thursday 16th of July, 2020 commencing at 07.30am. 

Our next Sheep & Lamb Sale of 2020 is scheduled for the 9th of July.  
 
 

 


